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Part of 

 Year 6 

Homework Challenge – Autumn Term 2, 2020 
 
We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this term, however children can do as many as they 

wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular reading, spellings, maths and English homework that are set. 

 

PSHE – Celebrating Difference 

Find a quote that promotes an attitude of 

acceptance of people’s differences and a 

belief in equality for all. Celebrate the 

quote by turning it into a poster. You 

might like to display your poster in a 

window or somewhere around your home. 

 

 

Science – Classification 

Conduct a survey of your garden or a public 

space and record the range of animal life that 

you find. 

Can you classify each animal based on its 

characteristics? 

 

Geography – North America 

 

Choose one of the 50 states of the U.S.A 

and create a fact file about it containing 

important and interesting information. 

Don’t forget to include a map to show 

where it is in the country. 

 

 

History – World War 1 

Create a poster that might have been 

carried by a protester campaigning for 

women’s rights during the Suffragette 

movement. 

 

 

RE – Christianity 

 

Design and make a Christmas card for a 

loved one that carries a Christian theme. 

 

 

 

PE 

 

Create an acrostic poem about the world-

famous Wimbledon Championship tennis 

tournament: 

W I M B L E D O N 

 

 

 

 

The challenge work is due in on Friday 11th December and during the week each child will get to present their work and for it to be 

celebrated. The above menu details a range of work for the subjects that your child will cover this term. 

 

Any Homework Challenges completed should be stuck in your child’s homework book and a photo posted in the new Homework 

Challenge portfolio. 

We do ask that everyone has a go at this homework, so they all have something to share at the end of each term. We thank you for your 

continued support. 

 

 

 


